
2/23/20 GIVING UPDATE
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L Last Week’s Giving $41,565
Last Week’s e-Giving $22,017
Needed Weekly $66,038
Received Year to Date $1,625,533
Needed Year to Date $1,650,943
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N
S Last Week’s Giving $4,784

Last Week’s e-Giving $1,910
Needed Weekly $7,302
Received Year to Date $182,289
Needed Year to Date $182,547

Giving available
online or on the 
ACC app

Welcome
We’re glad you’re here

If you’re a guest, we invite you to take a gift bag as our way 
of saying “thank you”. Inside you’ll find information about 
the church, resources, and a certificate for a free drink at our 
espresso stand. Available at our Welcome Center in the lobby.

We want to hear from you! Fill out the Communication
form on the app or the Communication Card in the
seat-back in front of you. We would love to pray
for you and get you more information. 
Drop the card in the offering as it goes by.

Nursing mothers, a lounge is available
for you and your baby in the East 
Hallway, near the nursery. 
The worship service will be provided 
for you on a TV.

Finally, if you would like prayer for any reason, we invite you to 
come forward at the end of the service. We have a team of people 
ready to stand with you in prayer.

MISSIONARY UPDATE
DAN & TOSHIKO LOCKWOOD
INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS, INC.

Greetings, Alderwood Family!
Occasionally an international student 
will ask me to edit an essay or 
testimony, even a lab report. Shijo, 
from India, recently asked me to edit 
an application for what could be a 
helpful scholarship. Please pray for 

him. I am thankful that international friends value 
my ability to find a word, turn a phrase or shorten a 
sentence. One post-doc even thought I should be 
paid. (Unfortunately he never volunteered to do so! ).
No doubt you’ve heard about China’s struggles to 
contain the dangerous coronavirus. Especially heart-
wrenching was that it broke out during Chinese 
New Year, when millions would be crisscrossing the 
country to visit family. Instead, they were sequestered 
in their homes. Here at the University of Oregon, the 
visiting scholars who’ve returned to China have not 
yet been replaced. Let’s pray for this virus to soon be 
eradicated, and for God to use these events to His 
advantage.
One Chinese scholar friend was granted permission 
to stay longer in the U.S. Attending Friday night Bible 
studies and many other church and other Christian... 

Read More at alderwood.cc/missions or pick 
up a paper copy at the back of the auditorium



WWW.ALDERWOOD.CC

Church Office Hours:
M - Th: 8:30am - 4:30pm
F: 8:30am - 3:30pm

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd.
Lynnwood WA 98036
425.774.7766

Service recordings and assisted listening devices are
available at the Welcome Center. Large print bulletins available.

EVENTS AND INFO

FOR EVERYONE
I LOVE MY CITY/COMPASSION CENTER

Check out alderwood.cc/compassion for a weekly blog 
with updates on the Compassion Center ministry.

TASTE OF ALDERWOOD - 3/13 OR 3/14
Pick one day and take a trip with your family through 
an immersive missions experience.

PREGNANCY RESOURCE CENTER BABY BOTTLE UPDATE
Over $28,000 raised for the PRC! Please turn bottles in 
at the Welcome Center. Final total coming in April.

WOMEN
IF:ALDERWOOD - 2/28-29

Focus completely, entirely on the person of Jesus. 
Register online at alderwood.cc/ifalderwood

UPLIFTERS CANCER SUPPORT GROUP - 2/27
If you have ever had cancer, join us in E104 this 
Thursday at noon with a sack lunch for prayer and 
encouragement.

MEN
MALIBU RETREAT - 9/10-13

In beautiful British Columbia: alderwood.cc/malibu

SPRING MEN’S BIBLE STUDY - BEGINS 3/4
A Wednesday night study of the New Testament.

SENIOR ADULTS
SILVER & GOLD - 2/25

A potluck lunch in the Manor at noon this Tuesday.

KIDS
Check out these events and more at 
alderwood.cc/kidsevents
•	 BAPTISM INFO MEETING 3/8
•	 SPRING RETREAT - 3/27-28
•	 RISE & SHINE BRUNCH - 4/4

An Easter celebration with a pancake breakfast.  
For ages three thru kindergarten and their parents or 
any special adult in their life.

STUDENTS
MIDDLE SCHOOL BLACK OPS - 3/7

Active team games in the dark for grades 6-8. Invite 
your friends! Register at alderwood.cc/blackops

MORE AT ALDERWOOD.CC/EVENTS OR THE APP


